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The province is doing its part to ensure that salmon and trout populations continue to thrive and that sport
fishing continues to be a popular pastime in Nova Scotia.

The province will invest $250,000 in the Aquatic Development Association of Margaree's effort to
enhance salmon and trout populations in the Margaree River watershed area, Agriculture and Fisheries
Minister Chris d'Entremont announced today, Sept. 30. The funding will be allocated over the next five years.

"I am extremely pleased to be able to provide this investment in our sportfishery," said Mr. d'Entremont.

The province's new investment is directed towards two areas: the creation of new fish habitat and the
growing of fish to occupy that new habitat. 

Nova Scotia's inland fishery contributes $85-million dollars annually to the provincial economy. About
85,000 people participate at some level in the fishery.

"The Margaree area is a well known sportfish tourism destination," said Rodney MacDonald, Minister of
Tourism, Culture and Heritage. "This investment will go a long way to keep the sportfishery healthy and to



encourage our visitors to return for years to come."

"The sportfishery is a tradition and an important recreation pastime for Nova Scotians," said Mr.
d'Entremont. "It's one of the greatest means of getting people of any age to participate in outdoor
recreation. We want to ensure this fishery is not lost."

There has been a decline in the Atlantic salmon population over the past several years. 

This year the government invested $500,000 to create opportunities in the Atlantic salmon fishery. The
Adopt-a-Stream program also funded $16,000 worth of projects with the Margaree Salmon Association and
its partners. 

PROVINCIAL FUNDS FROM THE PROVINCE + $250,000.00
FUNDS FROM ACOA ( MARCH21,2004) = $500,000.00 AND $4,500.00 ON SEPTEMBER 5.2005 

AQUATIC DEVELOPMENT ASSOCIATION OF MARGAREE

REGISTRY ID: 2529005
STATUS: DEFAULTED :JUNE 15, 2005 ( SO WHEN THE PROVINCE GAVE THEM MONEY THIS YEAR
, NO ONE BOTHERED TO CHECK TO SEE IF IT WAS IN GOOD STANDING AS A SOCIETY??? BUT
THEN AGAIN , NEITHER DID THE FEDS. 
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